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EA0809-002

August 17, 2011

To: Parties to EA0809-002

Re: EA0809-002 - Prairie Creek Mine, Canadian Zinc Corporation, Request for Ruling

Dear parties:

The Review Board has received a Request for Ruling from Parks Canada dated August 16,
2011. The Request is attached.

In the Board’s view, sufficient evidence exists on the record to address point b) surface
storage options for tailings, as described in the Request. In addition, the Board will make the
determination on point c) regarding timelines. Comments from parties are therefore not
being sought by the Board on points b) or c) of this Request.

Parties, including the developer are asked to submit comments on the Ruling specific to point
a) in the Request which reads as follows:

“a) Require the proponent to provide an evaluation of the potential impacts,
significance of impacts and identification of mitigative or remedial measures for water
storage pond options.”

In accordance with the Review Board’s Rules ofProcedure, parties and the developer have
until Friday, August 26, 2011 to submit comments to the Review Board on point a) of the
Request.

If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at 766-7052 or by email at
chubert@reviewboard.ca.

Sincerely,

C~*~rt
EA Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
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